

TALKING SPRING TONIC . . . When members of the Spring Tonic party met at the YWCA yesterday for lunch, their thoughts mainly were on the annual event at Thornton building next Tuesday. From left are Mrs. Earl J. Benton, Mrs. Palmer Dolph, Mrs. Richard H. Reed, president of the Women's Division, Chamber of Comtnerce, sponsors of the party, Mrs. L. C. DenHollander and Mrs. D. H. Hollowell. The program wil feature Mrs. LeRoy Walcott reviewing the book, "Call Me Mother." Tea wil be served at 2 p. m. (Chronicle Staff Photo).

1953